
Many thanks  😊 
Kind regards, 

 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, 10 January 2019 16:05 
To:   
Cc:   
Subject: RE: EBF Meeting with CAB-Dombrovskis 14 Jan. 2019 - RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking 
Workshop 

Dear , 

Many thanks for your email. You should receive an email with the e-pass confirmation. 

This confirmation has to be presented at the entrance of the Berlaymont building together with the 
respective ID cards. 

From the reception, you will be escorted upstairs to our meeting room. 

Best regards, 
 

From:   
Sent: Thursday, January 10, 2019 12:25 PM 
To:  
Cc:  

 MELNGAILE Elina (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Elina.MELNGAILE ; CEYSSENS Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Jan.CEYSSENS   

 
Subject: EBF Meeting with CAB-Dombrovskis 14 Jan. 2019 - RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking 
Workshop 

Dear  

Please find attached the visitors template duly completed and kindly note the EBF Register 
number: 4722660838-23. 

With kind regards, 
 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 9 January 2019 17:07 
To:  
Cc:  

; Elina.MELNGAILE  Jan.CEYSSENS  
 

Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 

Dear , 



 
Thank you for confirming your availability on Monday 14 January at 16:00. 
 

We would prefer the meeting to take place at Berlaymont. I will send you a calendar 

invitation accordingly. 

In order to provide access to the Berlaymont building, I would kindly ask you to fill in 

the attached from and provide details for each participant of this meeting on your side. 

I will be transmitting this information to our security system which will send you an 

email confirmation of your granted access. You are requested to print this access 

confirmation and bring it with you together with an identification document and 

present it at the reception upon your arrival.  

In addition, according to the transparency rules applied by the European Commission, 

information about meetings held with the cabinet will be made publicly available. The 

date, company/organisation and subject of this meeting will be entered into the 

Transparency Register. Thus, could I please ask you to send me the transparency 

register number of EBF? 
 
Thanks a lot. 
 
BR,  
 

From:   
Sent: Wednesday, January 9, 2019 2:59 PM 
To:  
Cc:  

 MELNGAILE Elina (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Elina.MELNGAILE ; CEYSSENS Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Jan.CEYSSENS ;  

 
Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Great , we’ll block this date and time in our agendas. Do you have any 
preference for the venue (in your offices or outside ?). 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
From:   
Sent: Wednesday, 9 January 2019 11:21 
To:  
Cc:  

; Elina.MELNGAILE  
Jan.CEYSSENS   
Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Dear , 
 
Mrs Melngaile and Mr Ceyssens will be available for this meeting on Monday 14 
January at 16:00 – 16:30. 

http://ec.europa.eu/transparencyregister/info/homePage.do


 
Could you please confirm your availability for that date? 
 
Many thanks in advance. 
 
BR,   
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Cabinet of Valdis Dombrovskis, Vice-President for the Euro and Social Dialogue, 
also in  
Berl 10/066 
B-1049 Brussels/Belgium 

 
 

 
From:   
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 2:26 PM 
To:  
Cc:  

 
 

Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Well noted  
Looking forward to hear from  first week of January 2019. 
 
With kind regards, 

 
 

 
  

Financing Growth 
European Banking Federation 
Office:  

 
From:   
Sent: Friday, 21 December 2018 14:23 
To:  
Cc: A  
Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 

Dear , 



Many thanks for your kind reply. My colleague  will be in touch 
with you the first week of January to fix the precise timeslot. 
Kind regards, 

 
 

From:   
Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 1:09 PM 
To:  

 
Cc: CEYSSENS Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Jan.CEYSSENS >; 

 
 

MELNGAILE Elina (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Elina.MELNGAILE ; Burçak Inel  

 
 

Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Dear , 
 
On behalf of , thank you for your below message 
with suggested dates and timeslots. 
Here are our availabilities 
14th January – Afternoon around 15:00 or 16:00 
And 15th January – at 10:00 or 16:00 
 
Thank you for your feedback with the chosen date and time. 
Kind regards, 

 
 

 
  

Financing Growth 
European Banking Federation 

 

 
From:   
Sent: Friday, 21 December 2018 12:26 
To:  
Cc:  

 
Jan.CEYSSENS ;  

; Elina.MELNGAILE  
Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 

Dear , 
 
Following your email below, I can propose the following dates 
which would work for Ms MELNGAILE and Mr CEYSSENS. 



 
Please get back to my colleague (in cc) in January to 
coordinate the exact date and time. 











 
Kind regards, 

 
 
From: MELNGAILE Elina (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Elina.MELNGAILE   
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 2:17 PM 
To: '

 
 

 CEYSSENS 
Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) <Jan.CEYSSENS  
Subject: RE: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Dear  
 
Thanks for your kind email. Will be happy to meet for coffee.  
Wishing you Merry Christmas and a happy New Year !  
Best wishes,  
 
Elina  
 
From:   
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 1:07 PM 
To: MELNGAILE Elina (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) 
<Elina.MELNGAILE  
Cc:  

 CEYSSENS 
Jan (CAB-DOMBROVSKIS) <Jan.CEYSSENS  
Subject: 5th Feb - Responsible Banking Workshop 
 
Dear Elina, 
 
To keep you in the loop before the holidays, our joint event with 
UNEP FI is now published on our website and registrations are open. 
I hope that you and the Commissioner will keep it on your calendars 
and we will have the pleasure of having you there. Please see the 
announcement: 
https://www.ebf.eu/events/responsiblebankingworkshop/ 
 
To facilitate your preparations, before the event, I would propose to 
have a quick coffee so I can tell you more about the Principles and 
what the rest of the programme will be like. I would suggest the 

https://www.ebf.eu/events/responsiblebankingworkshop/


week of 14th or 21st of January, at your convenience. We can pencil it 
in already when you get a chance. 
 

I cc Jan as well in case he has time to join us on that occasion. 😊 
 
Wishing you a very merry Christmas and a healthy, happy New Year! 
 
Best regards, 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




